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I have supported PIR since 1961. Myself and thousands of other people have paid 

and support many local businesses. Banning lead fuel does not make sense  

Why, the amount of fuel you used is not even a measurement. There far more other 

issues that need to be addressed than events at PIR. Such as expanding I5 in the 

Portland area The amount pollution caused by cars caught traffic jams at least twice 

a day.  

 

Please realize that many of the cars using PIR do not use Leaded Fuel. If the bill 

passes that will limitinate. Events at PIR. But also close many local businesses.  

 

Please vote NO and Oppose this bill 

John Barnum 

 


